Quality Deployment

January 29, 2007

Ref: Material Safety Data Sheets

Dear Customer:

This is regarding your request for Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) on the
Thread /Technical Textile Products you purchase from us. Please note that both
“Thread and Technical Textile Products” meet the definition of an article in
OSHA’s Hazard Communication Standard. The Hazard Communication Standard
does not apply to “Articles” and hence MSDS’ are not required for
Thread/Technical Textile Products.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me by email at
danny.seamon@amefird.com or by phone at 704-951-2291.

Sincerely,

_:Dﬁ |

Danny Seamon
Vice President — Quality Deployment
American & Efird, Inc.



